
From: Mike Vrugteveen
To: Justin Paylove
Cc: Dennis Fisher; Fred Vrugteveen
Subject: Niagara Pallet
Date: August 29, 2024 2:52:05 PM

Good afternoon Justin,

As per our discussion this afternoon at the township office,

We are having an employee function at our facility on September 20, 2024 from 6:00-10:00 pm. We
are looking for permission to have fireworks at the end of the night.

Victoria Fireworks will be responsible for the display.

Thank you,

photo Mike Vrugteveen
Niagara Pallet

905-386-7543  |  ext. 225  |  niagarapallet.ca

mike@niagarapallet.ca

2906 South Grimsby Rd. 8 Smithville, ON L0R 2A0
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